4/19/24, 10:14 AM Mail - Powell.Eric@marshalltexas.net

300\400 Block - N Washington

Eric Powell

Wed 12/6/2023 2:36 PM

Sent Items

To:Lacy Burson <burson.lacy@marshalltexas.net>;

| need some current photographs of the 300 and 400 blocks of N Washington for a presentation to Council on December

14t (Streetscape contract award) Can you take some shots along both blocks and send them to me?? Thanks.

Eric G. Powell, PE

Director of Public Works & Ultilities
City Engineer

903-935-4489

City of Marshall

PO Box 698

Marshall, TX 75671

https://mail.marshalltexas.net/owa/Powell. Eric@marshalltexas.net/?offline=disabled#path=/mail/search
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